
 

 

Dear Prospective Applicant, 
 

Thank you for your inquiry about adult foster care. Please review the basic information regarding the steps you have to take 
for the licensing process.  
 
First step in the process is to review the orientation presentation and then review Rule 203. Rule 203 is the Adult Foster Care 
Rule and is one of the main rules/statutes that govern Adult Foster Care practices. 

 
As you read through the information, please keep in mind that this basic information is intended to give you general 
guidelines around adult foster care licensing. Additional details will be given during the next steps in the process. At first it 
may seem a bit overwhelming, but the licensing process is quite simple when broken down into a series of steps which 
includes; orientation, application, home study, and program materials development. Each of these parts has certain steps, 
but once you get assigned to your regional licensing specialist, they will be your resource to help you with questions you 
may have. 

 
After you have had a chance to review the information, please contact the licensing team at licensing@sourcewell-mn.gov  
to inquire about the next steps in the licensing process.  At that time, you will be given more specific information about the 
licensing process, and your regional licensing specialist will have the opportunity to answer questions that you may have as 
you begin to navigate the required steps towards licensure. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Adult Foster Care Licensing Team  
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